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 EDUTAINMENT TRIP RESCHEDULED FOR GRADE 3 
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Dewvale School! 

      

This is to inform you that, in order to ensure greater participation of our students, the 
Grade 3 trip to TR88 has been rescheduled to Monday, 2nd June 2025. 

  If you are willing to send your ward, kindly click here to submit the consent form and send 
an amount of AED 130 to the class teacher on or before 23rd May 2025. 

  Late submission of acknowledgement will not be allowed due to safety measures and seat  
availability.  

 
Please note the following points:  
• Students should be in their regular uniform. Wearing a school ID card is mandatory.  
• Students are encouraged to carry lightweight bags as they will be carrying them during 

their journey.  
• It will be a non-instructional holiday for those students who are not coming for the trip.  
• Food will be provided to the students during the trip. However, students can carry their    

own food and a hygiene kit if needed. Students must bring a water bottle.  
• Amount once paid is not refundable. 

We appreciate your understanding and support in this matter. 

 
 
Best Regards, 

 
 

 سيما عمر
Seema Umar 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

https://forms.gle/m6gj5UWjUZZvehGM8

